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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, November 04, 2010 11:07 AM
To: 'Schaefer, Peter'
Cc: denis.l.brown@shell.com; Cool, Aubrey; Project Email Hold
Subject: RE: 240594-RO0493-610 Market St., Oakland - Proposed groundwater monitoring program 

changes~COR-240594~

Peter, 
 
The proposed changes to the groundwater monitoring program for RO0493 610 Market, Oakland  are acceptable. 
 
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Schaefer, Peter [mailto:pschaefer@craworld.com]  
Sent: Thursday, November 04, 2010 7:49 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: denis.l.brown@shell.com; Cool, Aubrey; Project Email Hold 
Subject: 240594-RO0493-610 Market St., Oakland - Proposed groundwater monitoring program changes~COR-240594~
 
Jerry, 
 
As we discussed in our October 7, 2010 meeting, CRA on behalf of Shell proposes the following two changes to the 
established groundwater monitoring program for the subject site. 
 

 Due to detections of Cr6+ and chlorinated solvents, we will suspend sampling of MW-9.  Initial discussions with 
representatives of the adjacent former Francis Plating facility indicate that they are interested in taking over 
responsibility for the well. 

 In order to better quantify trends in on-site TBA concentrations, we will increase the monitoring frequency for MW-
6 and MW-7 from semiannual to quarterly.  We will continue to provide groundwater monitoring reports to ACEH 
semiannually following the 1st and 3rd quarter groundwater monitoring events. 

 
Regards, 
 
Peter Schaefer, CEG, CHG 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates 
5900 Hollis Avenue, Suite A 
Emeryville, California 94608-2008 
Telephone: (510) 420-3319 
Fax: (510) 420-9170 
pschaefer@craworld.com 
Think before you print  
Perform every task the safe way, the right way, every time! 
 


